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Dear Board of Supervisors, 
  
Please move forward with building the new animal shelter as quickly as possible, so the animals have a proper 
facility to live while new homes are found for them.  They will be adopted more quickly if then can be displayed to 
the public in a better way, as well as be healthier and happier when going to their new homes.  
  
So many of us care deeply for these unfortunate animals, and want to see them cared for in the best way 
possible.  For all of us who email, send letters, attend meetings, etc., there are many more folks who don't have 
the time to get involved, but nevertheless are just as concerned, and want the new animal shelter built now, rather 
than once again being put on the back burner.   
  
We are not concerned with potholes being filled, and other minor items, so please spend the money where it 
counts, making the lives of the unfortunate animals who end up dumped, running free, or for whatever reason 
homeless, a little easier.  These are creatures that feel pain, hunger, fear, etc. and we must do everything 
possible to help them, since they are unable to help themselves! 
  
Thank you for your consideration. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Patrick & Diana O'Bryon 
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